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VLOG - THE PEAK OF HURRICANE SEASON: WHY NOW?

September 6, 2018
By: Gina Clausen Lozier

It's now the peak of hurricane season. Hurricane season officially begins June 1, and generally, the peak is
from mid-August to the middle of October. Why do we see the peak at this time of the year? Watch now to find
out!
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=heTfKbuYEZQ&feature=youtu.be

